
No. 212 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 

Mr Westra van Holthe to Minister for Local Government and 
Regional Services. 

 
Tender K10-0023 – SIHIP Service Delivery Agreement 

 
Could you please advise in regard to the tender K10-0023 awarded for 
“Remote Service Delivery National Partnership Agreement priority 
communities - Consultancy - Assessment of Governance and Community 
Engagement”: 
 
1. What proportion of the $550,000 cost is being provided through the 

Commonwealth? 
 
2. What is the expected date for completion and submission of the final 

report? 
 
3. Will the report be tabled in the Legislative Assembly? 

___________________________ 
 

Answers 
 
Question 1: What proportion of the $550,000 cost is being provided  
through the Commonwealth? 
 
Answer: The ‘Assessment of Governance and Community Engagement’ 
project is fully funded by the Australian Government Department of Families, 
Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs (FaHCSIA).  The 
Department of Housing, Local Government and Regional Services is 
managing the project on behalf of FaHCSIA.  
 
  
Question 2: What is the expected date for completion and submission of the 
final report? 
 
Answer: The final report is expected to be completed in October 2011. 
 
 
Question 3: Will the report be tabled in the Legislative Assembly? 
 
Answer:  Tabling of the final report in the Legislative Assembly will need to be 
considered in the context of the project funding agreement, at the completion 
of the project. 


